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I wish to express my opposition to the abortion bill that has been put
forward to the Queensland Parliament by Cairns MP Rob Pyne.

I have read the Abortion Law Reform and am seriously alarmed to discover
that the proposed bill removes all protection for the unborn child and

offers no safegards for that child. Neither does the reform show regards

to the future phychological impact on the woman in that she with medical
intervention has killed another human being. Medical and nursing staff
may have to assist with procedures that are totally against their ethics

and their desire to save lives and not to Kill.

I ask for deep consideration for all involved.
Sincerely,

Jacqueline Carlyle





